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Key Stage 1 performed a magical Christmas production this week and we are sure those many families that 
attended would agree we have some wonderful singers, presenters and budding actors and actresses in the 

making! The children have started to become extremely excited about Christmas now and this coming week they 
will enjoy eating their Christmas dinner with their teachers and support staff, enjoy some Christmas crafts and 

seasonal singing – whilst still continuing on their learning. 

 
 

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen as star of 
the week! 

 
Nursery: Carter 

Reception: Zach, Jaiden 
Year 1: Lillia, Mawa, Jax 

Year 2: Charlie, Jace, Taylor A 
Year 3: Eliza, Ebony, Joshua 

Year 4: Loralye, Aaliyah-Mae, Ruby-Mae 
Year 5: James B, Aironas, James M 

Year 6: Alfie T, Honey, Noah 
 

 Atlantic and Shakespeare class won this week’s class attendance – 
winning gold tickets for everyone in their class! 

 

 

 
The online world is posing an ever-
increasing risk to children, and it is 
important that schools, parents and 

carers work together to take an active 
role in teaching children about online 
dangers. Learning how to act safely 

when using the internet is an incredibly 
important part of safeguarding our 

children. We are therefore delighted to 
offer you the opportunity to sign up to 
National Online Safety resources. To 

create your account, please follow Sign 
up here and complete your details. 

When you’re set up, you’ll be able to 
set ‘Parent/Carer’ as your user type.  
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What’s been going on in school this week! 

 

        
 

What a busy week it has been! 
 

Reception children have explored ice and how to break it and make it smaller. We tried smashing it, pouring water 
on it and using tools to chip away it. 

 
Year 2 children enjoyed making healthy wraps as part of their DT project. Children chose different foods to go in 

their wrap and made sure it showed a balanced diet. We think everybody did an excellent job and they also 
enjoyed eating their wraps afterwards! 

 
Massive well done to both Pacific and Bronte class who were last weeks attendance winners. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Canteen Menu – We will be on week 1 next week 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 

Important Dates 
 

Weds 14th December – Christmas Dinner  
Weds 14th December – Missed Flu Vaccinations 

 
Weds 14th December – Christmas Disco 

Tickets available via ParentMail 
 

Fri 16th December – Last Day of term 
 

Tues 3rd January 2023 – PD Day 
Weds 4th January – Pupils return to school 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
A HUGE thank you to all our EYFS and KS1 parents 

in supporting your children for us with providing 
costumes and practicing lines for our recent Nativity 

shows.  
 

We hope you enjoyed seeing your children perform 
and sing as much as we have loved listening to 
them in school. Thank you for all your support. 

 

 
 
 

 
 Packed Lunch reminder 

 
Please can we remind parents that children should not 
have chocolate bars/sweets in their lunch. As a school 
we have “Healthy School” status and encorage parents 

to provide a healthy lunch. Thank you for your co-
opeartion. 


